

PIRATE BAY HAS A PLACE IN SWEDEN AND THE EUROPEAN UNION

Ahoy, dear Åsa Torstensson, 

On behalf of myself and many people across the music, film and publishing sectors internationally that are open to freedom of digital distribution, I urge that you protect the Pirate Bay and its creators in any way possible from the threats and illegal attacks from creativity-profiteers like IFPI, MPAA and many others. 

The Swedish-based Pirate Bay is a large-scale "tracker" of torrent-files which enables millions of users to freely share information and knowledge. 

Anyone with a basic knowledge of Swedish law and the bittorrent protocol knows that the .torrent-Files hosted at the Pirate Bay contain nothing but information where the users computers can find the file(s) they wish to download. You could call it similar to the „Yellow Pages“, in layman's terms. The Pirate Bay does not host any material it does not own the copyrights of. Therefore it is perfectly legal under Swedish law. 

As it is documented on http://thepiratebay.org/legal many of the so-called „anti-pirates“ have made numerous absurd threats to the creators of the Pirate Bay. Many of the threats are based on the law of the United States of America of which, as you may know, Sweden (and the EU) is no part of. The „anti-pirates“ deliberately ignore Sweden's independence, insulting every citizen of this country. 

Key players of the American media industry are themselves responsible for illegal (in Sweden, the USA and many other countries) attacks on the Pirate Bay. Leaked emails from a company called MediaDefender contain undeniable proof of that. 

The emails are downloadable here: 

http://thepiratebay.org/tor/3819529/Mediadefender_-_ANTI_P2P-mails_and_source_code   

and viewable here: 

http://mediadefender-defenders.com/ 

It is absolutely essential that the individuals and companies responsible for these intolerable aggressions against Swedish citizens, Sweden's sovereignty and freedom of speech be called to account by the Swedish and foreign authorities without any delay. I urge you to do everything possible to make this happen. Every citizen has a right to be protected from this kind of vigilantism.

I believe that, given the Pirate Bay's cult popularity, this is a key opportunity for one country to educate the global internet community about freedom of speech and the importance of unrestricted access to knowledge. 

It is also a good opportunity to teach certain American and international companies a bit about Swedish law and sovereignty and the illegality of vigilantism. 

The Pirate Bay proves that Sweden is a pioneer in information technology and civil liberties. With its consistent defense of freedom of speech and freedom of knowledge it has found a place in the heart of many people worldwide. I consider it absolutely necessary that you protect and support this institution and its creators in any way possible. 

Yours sincerely,
Your name


and address
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